
Township Recognizes Bob Mateff 
 

Robert (Bob) Mateff, the former director of the Northampton County 
Division of Emergency Management Services, was honored with a 
resolution presented to him by the Township Council at its meeting on June 
17, 2015 to thank him for his 26 years of service to the residents and 
emergency responders of Northampton County. Bob has assumed the 
position Deputy Director for 9-1-1 at the Pennsylvania Emergency 
Management Agency (PEMA). 
 

                             (L – R)  Council President Ron Horiszny – Bob Mateff 


